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TOWN OF WESTMINSTER

From: Westminster Conservation Commission
Please Publish: March 16, 2017

Charge: Whitman & Bingham Associates, LLC telephone: 978-537-5296

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICES OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, March 23, 2017 at 7:10 to consider the
requests filed by Westminster Estates for the construction of 4 single-family homes with associated grading, driveway and
well, located on Lots B-16 and B-26, B-31 and B-42 Rock Maple Lane off Bean Porridge Hill Road, Westminster.

Charge: EBT Environmental Consultants, Inc. 508-987-0979

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, March 23, 2017 at 7:25 to consider the
request filed by David Pogorelc of Westminster Business Park LLC, for a replication area due to filling of a portion of the
original replication area when the Industrial Road was expanded, located at Industrial Drive, Westminster.




